Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2009 1:40 PM

To: 'Erik Appel'

Cc: Bryan Campbell; Christa Marting; Deborah Hensley; Jennifer Sedlachek
Subject: RE: 04FGN - RO0000422 - Groundwater Monitoring

ACEH concurs with your proposal to place monitoring on hold until the soil vapor sampling results have been received.
At that time, a determination of whether continued groundwater monitoring is necessary can be made.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

From: Erik Appel [mailto:EAppel@eticeng.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2009 10:02 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Bryan Campbell; Christa Marting; Deborah Hensley; Jennifer Sedlachek
Subject: 04FGN - RO0000422 - Groundwater Monitoring

Barbara,

We have received your letter dated July 24, 2009 stating that groundwater monitoring can be reduced from quarterly to
semi-annually; however, per our discussions with you, the site is not currently being monitored on a regular basis. ETIC
would like to request that any groundwater monitoring be placed on hold until after the completion of our proposed soil
vapor sampling per our work plan dated October 30, 2008, and the addendum dated June 19, 2009.

Please let us know if you concur. Also please feel free to call me if you have any further questions.

Thank you,

--Erik

K. Erik Appel, PG

Senior Project Geologist

ETIC Engineering, Inc.

Office - 925-602-4710 ext. 21
Cell - 925-642-2545



